
 

Dates for your diary: 

18.09.23 Year 5 swimming begins for 2 weeks 

18.09.23 PTA meeting – 6pm in staff room – everyone welcome. 

18.09.23 Meet the teacher event for Year 1 and year 3 and 4 

19.09.23 Meet the teacher event for year 2 and year 5 and 6. 

20.09.23 Next round of the cross country event. 

20/21/22.09.23 St Bedes financial group to teach Year 4, 5 and 6 
about financial management and how to look after their money 
for the future. 

26.09.23 Tag rugby festival year 5 and 6. 

4.10.23 Flu vaccinations – email has been sent about this, please 
sign up if you want your child to take part. 

2.10.23 Year 6 swimming begins for two weeks 

11.10.23 school photograph day – smile please!  We will invite 
babies of siblings in at the beginning of the day for photographs 
with older siblings in school. 

The PTA events will be added shortly, as well as other events as 
they are booked over the next few weeks. 

 
 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 

Friday 15th September 
2023  

MEET THE TEACHER MEETINGS 

We warmly invite all parents into school to meet 
their new teachers on Monday 18th and Tuesday 
19th September.  Teachers will give a short 
presentation about the expectations and exciting 
activities that will be taking place within their new 
year group. 

You will have the opportunity to ask any questions 
or share any worries that you have. 

Refreshments, with the opportunity to speak briefly 
on a personal level to staff members if required.  
Any other worries or concerns, a meeting can be 
arranged at a different time. 

We really hope you can come along. 

Monday 18th September – Year 1 – 3.15pm -3.45pm 
in the year one classroom 

Monday 18th September – Year 3 and 4 – 3.45pm – 
4.15pm in the Year 4  classroom. 

Tuesday 19th September – Year 2 – 3.15-3.45pm in 
the year two classroom 

Tuesday 19th September – Year 5 and 6 in the Year 
five and six classrooms – 3.45pm-4.15pm. 

We have tried to tier the meetings for siblings and 
hope to have captured as many of these as we can. 

Many thanks. 

 

PTA meeting 

Our PTA is incredible – it has planned and 
delivered so many wonderful events last year 
and has allowed us to buy so many resources 

for our children. 

If you are able to come along to the meeting on 
Monday (18th) at 6pm – please do. 

Or let us know your ideas. 

Attendance 
Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this academic year.  
We will monitor all children’s attendance as children who are in 

school, learn more and are more equipped for life-long 
experiences.  This week’s attendance is as follows: 

Reception  100% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2  99% 

Year 3  98% 

Year 4 94% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 A 98% 

Year 6 B 98% 

 

Issue: 2 


